
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:    October 19, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:      Guaranteed Maximum Price – Innovative High School 
 
PRESENTER: John Mitchell, Business and Community Development Director 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Yes 
 

1) CMR Attachment GMP-2 
  

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

In order for school to begin on time for the Fall 2017 term, Beverly Grant/Barnhill was hired as 
Construction Manager at Risk for the Innovative High School project. 
 
The Construction Manager at Risk (CMR) process includes a Guaranteed Maximum Price 
(GMP).  The GMP is determined by a series of attachments added to the Construction Manager 
at Risk Contract.  There are two GMP attachments for this project.  The Board approved the 
initial contract, and first attachment, at the July 20th meeting, which included the structural steel 
package (GMP-1). 
 
The final GMP (GMP-2) is the total building package and includes the remainder of the work.   
 
Beverly Grant/Barnhill is recommending the selection of the lowest responsible bidders across 
the packages.  The final GMP is within the accepted Total Project Budget.  
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Approve an attachment to the Construction Manager at Risk Contract to accept Guaranteed 
Maximum Price - 2. 
 

Suggested Motion:   
 
I move that the Board of Commissioners approve the attachment, accept GMP-2, and 
direct staff to continue with the project. 
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